
 I write to urge you to support HB 2728, legislation to end gruesome coyote killing contests. These bloodfests give ethical hunters a 
bad name. They indiscriminately allow for the slaughter of coyotes for no reason other than the fun of it. This is not responsible 
wildlife management. California and Washington have already banned this practice and Oregon needs to step up and do the same. I 
hope you will do the right thing and vote to end this cruel practice by voting YES on HB 2728.

Thank you,
Ginger Rapport


